NEW MANGALORE PORT AUTHORITY

Mechanical Engineering Department
Panambur, Mangalore - 575 010
Phone: 0824 - 2887730/ 701

No: 20/114/2022-23/EE(M)III-TS(OTM) Dated 09.12.2022

To,
The Intended Tenderers

Sir,
Sub: NMPA - “Replacement of existing SS 316 Foam line at Berth No.12”
- Budgetary Quotation - Corrigendum issued - Reg.
Ref: NMPA’s Budgetary enquiry letter No. 20/114/2022-23/EE(M)III-TS
(OTM) dated 06.12.2022.
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The following Corrigendum is issued to the Budgetary Enquiry letter
dated 06/12/2022 (Ref.) invited for the subject work.

1) The Schedule and wall thickness of 100 NB SS Pipe & fittings of AISI 316
(ASTM 312 GR. 316 TP) indicated at SI. No.2 of BoQ in Enquiry letter (Ref.)
to be considered as SCH 40 S and 6.02 mm wall thickness respectively,

2) The Schedule and wall thickness of 65 NB SS Pipe & fittings of AISI 316
(ASTM 312 GR. 316 TP) indicated at SI. No.2 of BoQ in Enquiry letter (Ref.)
to be considered as SCH 40 S and 5.16 mm wall thickness respectively,

3) Supply & laying of 65 NB SS 316 Flange indicated at SI. No.2(vii) of BoQ in
Enquiry letter (Ref.) to be read as Supply & laying of 65 NB SS 316 Flange
as per ANSI B 16.5, Class 1504 Raised Face.

The due date for submission of Budgetary Quotations for the subject work
is extended up to 15:00 Hrs. on23/12/2022.

All other Terms & Conditions and BoQ & Scope of Work of Budgetary
Enquiry letter dated 06/12/2022 (Ref.) for the subject work shall remain
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New Mangalore Port Trust,
Panambur, Mangalore - 575010.
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